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Dear colleagues,

We would like to remind you that the time of the RCA Conference 2002 "Communicating Across Differences"  in Pyatigorsk, Russia, is approaching.  The deadline for the applications from our U.S. colleagues has been extended to February 1, 2002.

The prospective sections will be formed around the following discussion areas:

· Intercultural Communication

· Communicating Across Emotive and Emotional Differences of Cultures

· International Business Communication

· Computer-Mediated Communication

· Problems of Linguocultural Concepts

· Persuasion and Argumentation in Intra- and Intercultural Settings

· Communication Competence in Professional/Organizational Interactions
· Round-table discussion: "Communication Studies and Communication Education/ Teaching in Russia and the US".

The conference will be mainly devoted to Communication Studies as a discipline, its contexts and conceptual areas. Since it is a relatively new area in the Russian social studies, it will be very important to discuss these and other issues and, hopefully, come to some sort of consensus. The conceptual discussion will be one of the primary goals of the conference, and therefore the input of the US scholars, representing the discipline in all its scope and variety, will be very valuable. Please share your experience, as well as books, syllabi, CD-ROMs, handouts, etc. with your Russian colleagues.
Further proposals can be submitted to Steven A. Beebe  sb03@swt.edu
You can view the conference site at: http://www.swt.edu/~kt1008/rcamain.htm
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